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Simple College site UsingSimple College site Using

HTML,CSS AND JAVASCRIPTHTML,CSS AND JAVASCRIPT

Project: – Simple college site for
information Everyone and every single
college desire to have their own site…

November 3, 2024

Project

Project: Movie Trailer UsingProject: Movie Trailer Using

HTML ,CSS & JavaScript WithHTML ,CSS & JavaScript With

Source CodeSource Code

This project is “Watch Trailer” where the
main goal provided to the user is to
watch all…

November 2, 2024

C/C++ Projects   C++ Projects   Project

Supermarket Billing System InSupermarket Billing System In

C++ With Source CodeC++ With Source Code

Project: Billing system using c++
Supermarket billing system is based on
the concept to generate the bill…

November 2, 2024

C projects   C/C++ Projects   Project

Banking management systemBanking management system

project in Cproject in C

  This system is basically designed for
storing the banking details. The whole
system is designed by…

November 1, 2024

JavaScript Projects   Project

Project: Sports Clothing StoreProject: Sports Clothing Store

from HTML, CSS and JSfrom HTML, CSS and JS

Sports Clothing Store: Customer can get
Sports brand products with categories
which make them easy to find…

November 1, 2024

How To ?

How to install LEMP in UbuntuHow to install LEMP in Ubuntu

A LEMP software stack is a gathering of
open source programming that is
ordinarily installed together to…

October 31, 2024

PHP Projects   Project

Simple Chat System in PHP withSimple Chat System in PHP with

Source Code Free DownloadSource Code Free Download

Simple Chat System is created by PHP,
MYSQL, and JQuery. It has the chat room
that is…

October 31, 2024

JavaScript Projects

Etch a Sketch App In JavaScriptEtch a Sketch App In JavaScript

With Source CodeWith Source Code

Project: Etch a Sketch App In JavaScript
With Source Code Please scroll down
and click on the download button to
download…

October 30, 2024
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How To ?

How to install WordPress inHow to install WordPress in

Ubuntu Nginx ServerUbuntu Nginx Server

WordPress is incredibly versatile, in that
although it is primarily known as a
blogging platform, it can…

October 30, 2024

Python Projects

Captcha Generator In PythonCaptcha Generator In Python

With Source CodeWith Source Code

Project: Captcha Generator In Python
With Source Code Please scroll down and
click on the download button…

October 29, 2024

JavaScript Projects   Project

Game: Apple Collector from JSGame: Apple Collector from JS

Objectives The main objectives of
developing this game were to: Learn CSS
positioning. Learn basic DOM
manipulation….

October 29, 2024
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